

Bruce Lamb <a href="mailto:shruce.lamb@boxndice.com">bruce.lamb@boxndice.com</a>

## Information request (ref: 311532)

 Tue, Oct 15, 2019 at 3:09 PM



Dear Bruce Lamb

Thank you for your request received on 15 October 2019. Unfortunately, we are unable to deal with your request for the following reason:

There is no mention of what information you are requesting.

Yours faithfully

Zach White

foi.officer@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk

NOTE: Please do not edit the subject line when replying to this email.

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions present are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Greater Manchester Combined Authority (GMCA). The contents of this email and any replies to this email may be required to be disclosed under The Freedom of Information Act. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error can you please delete it and notify the sender by telephone on 0161 736 5866. GMCA has made every effort to ensure attachments are free from viruses. However, neither the Authority nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan any attachments.

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions present are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Greater Manchester Combined Authority (GMCA). The contents of this email and any replies to this email may be required to be disclosed under The Freedom of Information Act. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error can you please delete it and notify the sender by telephone on 0161 736 5866. GMCA has made every effort to ensure attachments are free from viruses. However, neither the Authority nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan any attachments. Mimecast